
NOTICE TO INDUSTRY – Retail Certificate for “Bill and Hold” Arrangements 
 
 
On June 12, 2015, the Division of Alcoholic Beverage Control (“ABC”) issued a Special Ruling 
outlining new rules governing the practice of Bill and Hold.  Retail licensees participating in Bill 
and Hold are required to file annually with the Wholesaler and ABC a Certification ensuring 
compliance with the rules. 
 
Please be advised that these annual Certifications for the 2018-2019 term must be filed by 
July 1, 2018.  The Certification can be found on the ABC’s website at 
http://www.nj.gov/lps/abc/downloads/Bill-and-HoldCertificationfillable.pdf 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Senior Deputy Attorney General, Kevin Marc 
Schatz at 609-984-1975 or email kevin.schatz@njoag.gov 
  
 
 
  

 


